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News letter 

March 2024 

 

Course: Spring is in the air and the Greens are 
starting to come in nicely.  As the weather continues 
to allow the Greens Crew to address more and more 
maintenance on the course the time for opening on 
Monday’s will revert back to 1:00 PM beginning 
March 18 after we spring forward for Time-change. 

 

Range Ball Baskets:  Too many members are 
keeping Range-ball Baskets on their carts in their 
cart-sheds.  If you have any, please return them to 
the clubhouse immediately.  Thanks, your Board of 
Directors. 

 

Welcome New Members: We would like to 
welcome our newest members: Bradlee Nunn, Jack 
Burdin and Steven Walker.  Returning member: 
Gary Archibald.  Members going Inactive: Jason 
Houston, Herschel Emmert, Carla Morten and Ed 
Morten. 

 

Lost & Found:  Items continue to amass, so if you 
have lost anything on the course please check with 
the ladies in the clubhouse. 

 

Painting the Interior in Clubhouse: Painting of 
the interior of the clubhouse will begin Friday 
afternoon on March 15 at closing time through 
Sunday evening March 17.  The kitchen will be 
closed on Saturday and Sunday. 

 

1st Tournament of the Season: Our 1st tournament 
(Three Person Scramble) will take place April 27-
28.  Sign-up Sheet in the Clubhouse. Entry Fee 
$150 per person. 

 

New Apparel Line:  Exciting news, Srixon/ 
Cleveland has partnered with Nike.  We now will be 
able to order Nike Shirts, Jackets, Pants, Hats and 
Golf Footwear.  Also, Srixon/Cleveland can now 
place the Arkansas Razorback Logo on apparel if 
desired. 

 

Words of Wisdom 

“A “gimme” can best be defined as an 
agreement between two golfers, neither of 
whom can putt very well.” 
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